
May 22, 2013 

 

 

Proposal TECH-2013-02 

Dear Mr. Powell,  

I would like to thank you for your interest in providing the School District of Newberry County 

with replacement Axis cameras. After a complete review of all proposals and based on our 

evaluation criteria we have selected DCS as the successful proposer. Unless otherwise suspended 

or canceled, this document becomes the final Statement of Award effective 4:00 pm on June 3rd, 

2013. 

The ranking of the vendors was in the following order: 

 DCS - $30,213.00 

 A3  

 Pro Telcom  

 NetSource 

 SCI 

 Alarm Control 

 Security Pro 

 ISS 

 Network Control 

We look forward to the potential of working with you on future projects.  

Thank you for your interest.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tina Palmer 

Director of Technology 

PO Box 718 

Newberry, SC 29108 

803.321.2660 ext. 1 

tpalmer@newberry.k12.sc.us 
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